
 

McQ Library Times 

Kindergarten Classes 

Kindergarten is sliding into home plate completing 
their first year at McQuerry. It seems just yesterday 
we were sharing our first stories together. We will 
end the year reading Clara Cookie Fairy. This 
sparkle filled book teaches us the importance of 
taking care of our supplies we use daily and that 
the fanciest is not always the best. We will 
continue are sparkle filled adventures with Izzy the 
Ice Cream Fairy. The ice cream well has gone 
empty. Izzy and her friends have to travel to Frosty 
Land to search for new supplies to make ice cream. 
We will finish out the year with The Perfect Nest. 
Jack the cat is building the perfect nest to attract 
chickens to lay the perfect egg for his perfect 
omelet. The perfect nest attracts more than just 
chickens and Jack has a mess on his hands. We 
will stop book check on Friday May 5. The last 
check out date for kindergarten will be April 28 
and May 1-2. We will offer summer reading 
program through the McQ library. Be watching for 
details on how to participate. We also encourage 
you to visit our public library, Trails Regional, and 
participate in their summer reading program too. 

First Grade Classes 

First grade classes will be finishing the year 
with No More Pencils, No More Books, No 
More Teacher’s Dirty Looks!. Gilbert is ready 
to finish first grade but he is worried if he will 
get an end of the year award and if his teacher 
will miss him next year. We will also make a 
scrapbook of our favorite first grade memories. 
Last days of first grade library we will learn 
The True Story of the 3 Little Pigs as told by 
the wolf and read Surfer Chick to kick off our 
summer. We will stop book check on Friday 
May 5. The last check out date for first grade 
will be May 3-5. We will offer summer reading 
program through the McQ library. Be watching 
for details on how to participate. We also 
encourage you to visit our public library, Trails 
Regional, and participate in their summer 
reading program too. 

Second Grade Classes 

Second grade classes will finish our year with Cesar Takes a Break. Cesar, the second grade class 
iguana, is a huge puddle of sadness when his students leave for spring break. So he decides he needs a 
spring break too. Cesar meets lots of other class pets along the way. He has a huge decision to 
make…should he stay on vacation forever or return to his classroom? We will also make a scrapbook 
of our favorite second grade memories. In the book Why Epossumondas Has No Hair on His Tail, we 
will learn about a hilarious moment in possum history. We will stop book check on Friday May 5. The 
last check out date for second grade will be May 3-5. We do not offer a summer reading program for 
second grade as they will be continuing at OUE. However, we encourage you to visit our public 
library, Trails Regional, to participate in their summer reading program. 
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